
Council
You are hereby summoned to attend a Meeting of the Council of the City and 
County of Swansea to be held in the Council Chamber, Guildhall, Swansea on 
Thursday, 26 April 2018 at 5.00 pm.

The following business is proposed to be transacted:  

1.  Apologies for Absence.

2.  Disclosures of Personal and Prejudicial Interests.
www.swansea.gov.uk/disclosuresofinterests

3.  Minutes. 1 - 6
To approve & sign the Minutes of the previous meeting(s) as a correct 
record.

4.  Written Responses to Questions asked at the Last Ordinary 
Meeting of Council.

7 - 9

5.  Announcements of the Presiding Member.

6.  Announcements of the Leader of the Council.

7.  Public Questions.
Questions must relate to matters on the open part of the Agenda of the 
meeting and will be dealt within a 10 minute period.

8.  Public Presentation - None.

9.  Code of Practice - Ethical Employment in Supply Chains. 10 - 30

10.  Local Democracy & Boundary Commission for Wales - Local 
Boundary Review. (Presentation)

11.  Swansea Public Service Board Local Well-being Plan – Working 
Together for a Better Future.

31 - 91

12.  Membership of Committees. 92 - 93

13.  Scrutiny Dispatches – Quarterly Impact Report. 94 - 99

14.  Councillors' Questions. 100 - 110

http://www.swansea.gov.uk/disclosuresofinterests


15.  Notice of Motion - Councillors M C Child, R Francis-Davies, W 
Evans, C A Holley, D H Hopkins, P K Jones, A S Lewis, C E Lloyd, 
J A Raynor, M Sherwood, R C Stewart &  M Thomas
This Council believes that leaving the European Union, without 
reasonable arrangements having first been put in place, will cause 
serious long-term harm to the people of Swansea, Wales and the UK.

We note recent Government impact reports, which confirm that leaving 
the European Union will harm growth and prosperity, and reduce GDP 
by between 1.5% and 9.5%. These negative impacts will damage 
people’s jobs, incomes, pensions and opportunities.  In addition, 
leaving the EU will put at risk many environmental protections, which 
require close international cooperation in order to be effective.

The overall level of impact will, of course, depend upon the 
arrangements put in place for our future relationship with the EU. 
However, all scenarios make it clear that the UK, Wales and Swansea 
will be poorer outside the EU.

This Council, therefore, calls upon the UK Government to ensure that 
the most important decision faced by this country in generations is 
subject to a meaningful vote.

This vote should be in the form of a free Parliamentary vote on the post 
Brexit deal that has been negotiated.

We call upon the Leader to write on behalf of the Council, to the UK 
Government and Welsh Government, to relay our views on this matter.

Huw Evans
Head of Democratic Services 
Guildhall,
Swansea.

Tuesday, 17 April 2018

To:  All Members of the Council


